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Football South Coast Board Update 

November 2014 

Strategic Plan Update  
 

 Document taken as read 

 Discussions to be held with various sponsors over the coming months 

 The Futsal competition is to be rebranded “Five A Side Football” with updated competition 
playing rules being developed and to be communicated to all teams for 2015 

 A Coaching Club Representative paper was presented which was outlined as an opportunity 
to provide a coaching pathway and ensure that clubs are provided with the tools and 
techniques to improve the quality of club coaching 

 FSC coaches are available to assist clubs with grading and requested the Junior Football 
Council to advise clubs of this.   

 
Infrastructure Update 
 

 Progress has been made with WCC to identify a training facility to assist representative 
teams 

 FSC to perform feasibility work in relation to the site 
 
Finance and Policy Update 

 

 Finance reports were submitted and approved 

 Clarification needed around some definitions in the By-Laws 

 Budget process has commenced and circulated to football councils for completion.   

 FSC Spectator Behaviour Management Policy was endorsed by the Board 

 The process of the annual review of Disciplinary procedures has commenced with football 
councils and the Disciplinary Commissioner 

 
CEO and Chairman’s Report 

 

 FNSW Standing Committee – FNSW have elected a committee member 

 FNSW State Award – Robert Robertson nominated by FSC 

 SCC – Sports and Recreational Group Working Party representative is required. A member 
of the FSC Infrastructure Sub-Committee to be nominated. 
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Juniors Football Council  
 

Document provided taken as read 
 

Men’s Football Council  

 

 An update was provided on the Men’s Premiership application process 

 The revised Community League concept which had been circulated to clubs 
 

Women’s Football Council  

 

 The Annual Meeting to be scheduled. 
 

Referee Council  
 

 Document provided taken as read 

 Matchref trial is continuing 

 The Club Referee Volunteer concept is being further developed for circulation to football 
councils 

 
Representative and Development Council  
 

 The South Coast Wolves have implemented a Medical and High Performance Unit  

 SAP trails are being held 

 Stingrays will be going with Team Rhino as the gear provider 
 


